Hello Members:                                                  June 2008

 

Website: Our Chapter’s Website now has a Webmaster.  Barry Keippel is the person who will maintain our website.  If you every have anything newsworthy to add, please email Barry at wi11webmaster@davfrat.org.  Our address is still.
www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/wi/11.
If you are able to view the newsletter via internet and would no longer like to receive on in the mail, please let me know so I can remove your name from the mailing list.
**Memorial Day Parade: Thanks to all of those who helped with the Memorial Day parade. Our chapter received many compliments as far as the program and how smoothly things had gone. We are off the hook now for about four more years.
Forget-Me-Not Drive: WE will be doing the Forget-Me-Not drive on Friday, August 1st in Fond du Lac and Friday, Aug 22 at Mercury Marine.  If you can possible spare and hour out of your day to help with the drive it would truly benefit the chapter as well as other veterans programs.  
EAA Air Adventure:  The DAV is looking for volunteers to help with the aircraft they will be sponsoring at this years EAA Fly-IN.  You will receive free admittance  and the opportunity to see an old war plane up close.  If you are interested at all, please see our website for the link to the state website. 
Chapter Picnic: There is going to be a chapter picnin on Saturday, August 16, 2008.
Drinks and meat will be provided. Please bring a dish to pass and your own tableware.
The exact time will be determined at the July 1st meeting. However, it will probably start
sometime around the noon hour. The location will be on Oven Island, which will allow
families to easliy access the petting zoo and rides. Plus there is a ball diamond, fishing
and bathrooms close by. If you would like to get to know the members of the chapter,
this is a great social opportunity. See you in August. If you need transportation, please
call me, so I can try to arrange some so you can come to the picnic.
State Convention: The meeting on July 1st will have new information from our
delegates to the State Convention held in June.
 

Summer is upon us, although it took awhile and we have been wet; let us not
forget those who are still serving away from their family and freinds. Also we
need to remember, that it is the veterans of the past who have helped to secure
the benefits we now receive. Let us continue to do our part to ensure there
are benefits for the veterans of the future.
 

Hope to see you at the Picnic!!!!
 

Your Adjutant,
Cindy Holzman
